Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

801 Pleasant Hill Drive P.O. Box 303 Burgin, Kentucky 40310 (859) 748-5642

August 7, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re:

Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

Case No. 2023-00251

Purchase Water Adjustment

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

Enclosed is the Notice of Rate Change from the City of Harrodsburg received by the Association on August 1, 2023 via email for water purchased effective May 16, 2023.

If further documentation is needed from the City of Harrodsburg or the Association pertaining to the notice, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mike D. Sanford, MPA

Executive Director

Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

Min D. Sa end